PENLEE ACADEMY TRUST

EXCLUSION POLICY

February 2016

Academies covered by this Policy:
Alverton Primary School

Newlyn School

Pensans Community Primary School

Approved by Board of Trustees: March 2016
Signed:

To be reviewed February 2018 or following changes in legislation.

The Headteacher of each individual school in the Penlee Academy Trust is
responsible for developing their own Behaviour Policy.

Should it be necessary to consider the exclusion of a pupil, the Headteachers,
Governing Bodies and Academy Trust will follow the statutory guidance set out
in the DfE document: “Exclusion from maintained schools, academies, and

pupil referral units in England” (DFE-00001-2015) or any subsequently updated
versions of this document.



